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Dear Committee Members, 

 

I oppose HB 2107.  Nobody should be automatically registered to vote in Oregon.  If 

a person choses to vote, they should apply, show proof of citizenship and address in 

order to register.  There are too many opportunities for fraud in Oregon.  We should 

be closing the gaps, not opening more.  Anyone who really cares about their vote 

counting, will take the appropriate actions to prove that they are a legal citizen.   

 

Sincerely, 

Karen Schmidlin 

Washington County Observer Chair 


